
TOWN OF KENSINGTON
BOARD OF SELECTMEN

PUBLC HEARING
December 17, 2015

7:00 pm- KES Library
 
 

In attendance: Norman DeBoisbriand, Robert Wadleigh, Peter Merrill.  Norman made a motion to open the public meeting

at 7:01pm.  Bob seconded and all agreed.

 

 The purpose of the public meeting this evening was to approve this years unanticipated funds.

 

The following unanticipated funds were voted on to accept this year.

 

·        Police Department Grants $4098.62

·        Emergency Management Grants $12,903.69

·        FEMA Funds- January Snow Emerg. $19,611.38

·        LGC Insurance Refund $16,268.83

·        PLT Insurance Reimbursement- Grange Roof $17,547.47

Due before the years end             

·        Emergency Management Drill –Seabrook $382.53

·        Police Department vendor check $800.00

·        Warrant Article Donation (not yet received) $150,000.00 

 

 Total Funds unanticipated $221,612.52
 
The Selectmen open the session up to questions.  As there were no questions from the attendees, Norman made a motion to

accept all unanticipated funds.  Bob seconded and all agreed.

 

This concluded the Public Hearing regarding the unanticipated funds.

 

Respectfully Submitted,

Michelle Aiken

 

 


